
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

FOGs will be selling original glazed Krispy Kreme doughnuts and hot chocolate after school 
on Wednesday 23rd October to kick start half term. 
 
Doughnuts are available to pre order for £1 each, £6 for half a dozen and £11 for a dozen 
until 8pm on Friday 18th October. Please visit the following link to place your order –  
https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=87906&isProductGr
oup=true  
 
These can be collected from the pagoda on the main playground at the juniors at the end of 
the school day on Wednesday.  
 
A limited number of doughnuts will be available for purchase on the day for £1.25, however 
we recommend pre ordering to avoid disappointment.  
 
Hot chocolate will be available on the day with cream and sprinkles for £1! 
 
Allergy information for Krispy Kreme products can be found at 
https://www.krispykreme.co.uk/nutritionals 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful half term, 
Your fogs team 
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